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95 Avenue Renewal Project Overview 
95 Avenue (163 Street to 182 Street) is scheduled for renewal in 2025. 

Scope:
● Reconstruction of roadway, sidewalks, curbs and lighting.

● Service road on south side of 95 Avenue (165 Street to 170 Street), will be 
removed and replaced with a shared pathway. On-street parking will be 
provided.

Schedule:

● Construction is scheduled to commence in spring 2025.

Engagement:

● The design was informed by extensive public engagement and City Policy. 



Final Design



Proposed Alley Closure



Engagement Considerations 
● From the outset of the project, residents have shared feedback.

● Resident feedback and input from other key stakeholder groups has informed 
the final design and has shaped the engagement process. 

● The final design balances public input, technical and policy factors in support 
of a street that meets current and future needs for residents and the City 
more broadly.

● The closure of the alley is shown in the final design.

● Access and parking for residents will be provided while providing a safe, direct 
connection for active transportation users. 



Questions?

edmonton.ca/95Avenue


